
Update on the Ministry	
     2024 has started off with a lot of great ministry! The Lord has 
opened the door for preaching, evangelism training, school chapels, 
and more! We are excited at all the Lord is doing and hope this 
update encourages you in this ministry that you are a part of! Here 
at the beginning of 2024 our family is at 81% of our yearly funding 
goal. The Lord has blessed us and provided for our needs in ways 
we could not have expected. Here are some prayer requests we have 
going forward:  

1. Pray for the last 19% of our support to be raised. 
2. That Tasia and I would grow to love the Lord even more 

and raise our kids to do the same. 
3. For continued growth in faithfulness to the Lord in our 

lives, ministry, and family. 
4. That those who hear the gospel would respond in faith and 

repentance. 

The Gospel Going Forth 
This year I had a wonderful conversation about the gospel with a 
man named Jeff. We were doing an outreach in Ellicott City, and I 
was holding as sign that said, “Jesus is Lord.” A man and his wife 
came by, and I struck up a conversation with them. He asked me 
many questions about the gospel regarding forgiveness of sins, 
atonement, consequences, etc. We talked for a while, and I finally 
asked him what he believed. He said he was Jewish! Jeff told me he 
had many friends who were Christians, and yet he had never heard 
the gospel really articulated before. I told him the message, told him 
I prayed he would repent and trust in Jesus, and that one day we 
would stand together, dwelling in the house of the Lord together 
forever with Jesus our great God. He told me, our conversation 
made his day and that maybe one day he would trust in Christ. Pray 
for Jeff and others like him who hear the gospel through this 
ministry, that they would turn and trust in Jesus! 
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Tracts 
My dad and I have been able to distribute over 2500 
tracts to people on our outreaches so far this year. We 
are excited to see how many more we can hand out, 
including our new Spanish tract which is a translation 
of our “The Good News” tract.  

Proclamation 
In 2024 so far, we have been able to share the gospel to 
nearly 800 people through conversations, preaching, or 

in speaking engagements. Pray for those who hear to 
respond and trust in the Lord by His sovereign grace.  

 

 

 

 

Outreaches 
So far this year we have been able to hold 53 outreaches 
in different cities. We have regular cities we go to and a 
rotation of more distant cities as well. Praise the Lord 
for many who have heard the gospel. 

 

Training 
So far this year we have already held two 
evangelism trainings with multiple more 

trainings in the works. I have had the privilege 
of preaching twice in different churches as well. 

Praise the Lord for the Word going forth!   
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